
 

 

CHANGES TO THE DISCRETIONARY TRANSPORT FARES  

FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 25/26 

 

The charge for discretionary transport, for those children who are not entitled 

to free travel assistance from North Northamptonshire Council, is currently £760 

(for the academic year that started in September 2024). 

After our normal annual review we have decided to keep the increase for the 

next academic year inline with CPI and therefore, the cost will be rising to £795 

from September 2025. 

Where a household has more than one child travelling to the same school, the 

first child will be charged at the new cost of £795 and any other children will be 

charged at a cost of £397.50 per child i.e. a 50% discount per child.   

Discounts for Post 16 applications may also be available for those on certain 

benefits.   

More information about Home to School Transport can be found here:  Home 

to School Travel Assistance 

Our web pages and fee book have been updated accordingly. 

Please can we ask that this information is distributed to any member of staff 

who may need it and that you update your own web pages as quickly as possible. 

It would also be helpful if you could share this information via your parents' 

portal to all parents. 

For the purposes of clarity, this notice only applies to travel assistance and 

transport that is being arranged through North Northamptonshire Council. 

Should you have any question relating to this notice please contact Rachel 

Mawson (Transport Delivery Manager) here:  Rachel Mawson 

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/school-travel-assistance
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